
Request for Proposals for Professional Services 
2025-2029 Consolidated Plan  

 
Mobile County Commission (the County) requests proposals for professional services related to the 
planning and preparation of the five-year Consolidated Plan (CP) including the PY25 Action Plan (AP) in 
accordance with U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) current regulations and 
guidelines.   The CP will cover the period July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2030, the AP will cover the period 
July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2026.  The County serves as lead agency of the Mobile County Urban County 
Consortium, a nine municipal member consortium that includes all municipalities in Mobile County except 
for the City of Mobile and the Town of Dauphin Island.  
 
Proposals must be submitted in accordance with the detailed Request for Performance, which may be 
downloaded by visiting the County’s website at https://www.mobilecountyal.gov/grants/requests-for-

proposalsapplications/. Proposals may be submitted via email, mailed or hand delivered.  Electronic 
submissions should be sent to: Gordon Bauer at Gordon.Bauer@mobilecountyal.gov and copied to 
Renae Barren at Renae.Barren@mobilecountyal.gov.   Printed proposals must also be accompanied by 
an electronic copy of the submittal (i.e., PDF file saved on a jump drive) and should be sent to: Grants 
Department, Mobile County Commission, South Tower 8th Floor, Mobile Government Plaza, 205 
Government Street, Mobile, AL 36644-1800. Proposals must be received by 12:00 p.m. CST on July 12, 
2024. This requirement is firm as to the mode of submission, inclusive of date, and time and place, as 
noted herein.  Mailed proposals should be posted in time to be received by the date and time at the 
above location.  No faxed proposals will be accepted.  
 
Neither this request for proposal nor the acceptance of any proposal shall imply a commitment by the 
County, which reserves the right to approve or reject any and all proposals as it deems to be in its best 
interest. The County may also waive any irregularities or informalities in the proposal process. Any 
questions concerning the RFP must be submitted in writing to Gordon Bauer, Director of Grants 
Management, Gordon.Bauer@mobilecountyal.gov and copied to Renae Barren, Deputy Director of 
Grants Management,  Renae.Barren@mobilecountyal.gov. Minority and Women Owned businesses are 
encouraged to submit a proposal. The Mobile County Commission does not discriminate on the basis of 
race, color, national or ethnic origin, age, religion, disability, sex, or any other characteristic protected 
under applicable federal or state law and is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 
Information regarding this request may be obtained in Spanish upon request submitted to  
Gordon.Bauer@mobilecountyal.gov.  Información con respecto a esta solicitude se puede pedir en 
Español a través de este correo electrónico: Gordon.Bauer@mobilecountyal.gov. 
 

Randall Dueitt, President, Mobile County Commission 
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